
 
 

 

Fur-Ever Friends for Mercer County Animals is a non-profit, 501c(3), 

all volunteer organization dedicated to supporting the needs of the 

Mercer County Animal Control Facility. We are incorporated in the 

State of Illinois. 

The single greatest need at this time 

is a new building for Animal Control.   

 

Fur-Ever Friends goal is to raise $100,000 to make this a reality.  

We need your help. 

Big River Resources will accept donations of 

grain and send us a check for the proceeds 

from the sale. Remember to tell them it is for 

Fur-Ever Friends Building Fund. 

 

All donations are tax deductible. Please consider making a donation. 

Donations can be sent or dropped off at any Midwest Bank Branch for 

Fur-Ever Friends Building Fund.  Or if more convenient, they can be 

mailed to Fur-Ever Friends, PO Box 32, Aledo, IL 61231 

 

DID YOU KNOW? 

Mercer County Animal Control is nearly all self-funded through 

registration fees, adoption and other various A.C. fees.  This means very 

few, of your Mercer County tax dollars are used by Animal Control.   

 

PLEASE HELP US - TO HELP OUR MERCER COUNTY HOMELESS ANIMALS!! 


